Attachment 1

April 21, 2022

Dear Celina City Schools Board Members, Mr. Cory Ahrens, and Dr. Ken Schmiesing:

I ask that you please accept this letter of resignation from my current position as a 3rd Grade
Intervention Specialist Teacher effective at the end of 2021/2022 contracted school year.

It has been my pleasure to work for Celina City Schools. | want to personally thank each of you
for the opportunities you have provided me and for my career.
Sincerely,

Mrs. Lauryn Timmerman



